
 

 

  

     30th March 2023 
   

 
Dear Cypress Upper parents and carers, 
 
 

 Pupil Well-being Ambassadors 
 
Last year the Cypress Well-being Ambassadors were established across the Upper Site. Children 
who were interested in promoting well-being across the school applied for this exciting new role. 
They have now been in post for a year.  
 
During the course of the year they have supported their classes with circle time activities, received 
training about how our brain works to control emotions, ran an assembly for Children in Need, 
been around school in the morning to welcome children in and much more.  

 
It is now time to elect a new team of Well-being Ambassadors across Cypress and give a new 
group of children the opportunity to promote and support such an important part of our 
education. Our current ambassadors are very proud of the work they have done this year and the 
new skills they have acquired to help not only others but themselves too.  
 
If your child would like to apply for this exciting job, then they will need to write a letter to their 
class teacher that explains why they would like the role and what ideas they have for improving 
pupil well-being. These letters must be received by Wednesday 19th April. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss E Prideaux 
PSHE Co-ordinator Upper Site 
 
 
 

 


